
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MESSAGE FROM MS SANDERS: 
 
What a busy half term we have had!  There have been lots of exciting activities in school and lots 
of hard work done by our pupils.  Everyone enjoyed dressing up for World Book Day and all pupils 
put ‘their best foot forward’ for SET’s March in March.  There have been some parent / carer 
events which have been very well attended.  The swimming pool is now on site for the Easter 
holiday club and KS2 swimming lessons in May and June. 
 
I would like to wish you all an enjoyable Easter break – let’s hope the weather says sunny and that 
you have lots of fun times with family and friends. 
 
See you on Tuesday 29th April for the start of the summer term. 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
 
Well done to this half term’s  
best attending classes . . .  
 

2B, 2U and 4S 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
ATTENDANCE THIS YEAR 

96.5% 

 

 
 

February 24th – April 4th 
 

 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – 
Summer 1 

 
Monday 28.04 – INSET day 

Tue 29.04 - Y2 Victorian Day  
Wed 30.04 - PCSO visit Nursery  

Fri 02.05 - PTA fundraiser ‘Break the Rules’  
  

Thu 08.05 - VE day themed lunch / red, white 
and blue non uniform  

Thu 08.05 - Y2 Middleport Pottery  
 

Mon 12.05 - Thu 15.05 SATs WEEK  
 
SWIMMING: WC 19 May / 3rd June / 9th June / 

16th June (see info below) 
 

Tue 20.05 - EYFS Sports Day am  
Wed 21.05 - Rec visit Ford Hall Farm  

Thu 22.05 - KS2 Sports Day am / KS1 Sports Day 
pm  

 
Thu 22.05 - Drumblebees Visit EYFS  



SWIMMING SCHEDULE: 
 

WEEK: MON TUE WED THU FRI 

19.05.2025 Y6 Y3 Y5 Y4 Y6 

02.06.2025  Y3 Y5 Y4 Y6 

09.06.2025 Y5 Y3 Y5 Y5 Y4 

16.06.2025 Y3 Y6 Y5 Y4 Y6 

SEABRIDGE VALUES 
SOLIDARITY 
EMPATHY 
AMBITION 
BELIEF  
RESILIENCE  
INNOVATION 
DETERMINATION 
GENEROSITY  
ENTHUSIAM 
 

POSITIVE POINTS 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THIS 
HALF TERM’S WINNERS . . .  

 

                                        !! CLASS NEWS !! 

NURSERY:   This half term we are covering people who help us and we have lots of 
visitors coming in to talk to the children e.g. dentist, paramedic, nurse, vet etc.  
 

 

RECEPTION:  Reception have gone back in time to explore all things prehistoric. We 
have named dinosaurs and discussed what happened to the dinosaurs and how we know 
they existed. As we look closer to the celebration of Easter and Spring, we are 
investigating eggs and the animals that lay eggs. 

 

YEAR 1: Year 1 had a fabulous educational visit to Tamworth Castle. They used their 
learning from previous history lessons to identify the features of the castle and were 
immersed into castle life and the variety of roles and responsibilities. We are looking 
forward to using what we experienced to answer more enquiry questions. 

 

YEAR 2: This half term in Year 2 we are exploring lots of new things including vehicles  
in DT, plants in Science and London in Geography. We have linked our London learning  
to both the past and the present following on from our Great Fire of London learning 
last half term and are even reading about different places in London where parts of the 
Harry Potter movies were filmed. 

 

YEAR 3: In Year 3 we have been focusing on the Romans in history, volcanoes in  

geography,  forces in science and inventors in DT.  We have also had some tadpoles in 
the classroom – it has been fascinating watching them start to change. 

  

YEAR 4: In science, we have been looking at the digestive system and how to keep  
our teeth healthy. We have also completed a STEM project where we had to come up 
with a potential solution for a design problem.  This half term ended with us  
having lots of fun at Chasewater. 

 

YEAR 5: This half term we have been engineers!  We have been designing and  
constructing suspension bridges.  In history we have been focusing on the British justice 
system and compared to the Viking’s justice system.  Our research has been  
fascinating.  

 

YEAR 6: In English, we have been delving into Oscar Wilde’s classic tale, The Selfish  

Giant. In Maths, we have been mastering decimals and percentages, developing a  
strong understanding of how they relate to one another and applying our knowledge  
to real-world scenarios. Our history lessons have focused on Joseph Cadbury, learning 
about his impact on the chocolate industry and the social changes he helped to bring  
about. In Science, we have been investigating Evolution and Inheritance, exploring  
how traits are passed down and how species adapt to their environments over time. 
 

 



 

HELP WITH LEARNING 
 

HELP WITH BEHAVIOUR HELP WITH SAFEGUARDING 

Book a time slot with the class 
teacher.  
If you are still concerned, 
please book an appointment 
with the Deputy Head Teacher 
Mrs Fisher 

Book a time slot with the class 
teacher.  
If you are still concerned, 
please book an appointment 
with the Assistant Head 
Teacher, Miss Edwards 

Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.  
Come immediately to speak to 
Ms Sanders or Miss Edwards. 

Safeguarding Concerns 
The safety of our pupils is always a priority and a responsibility we all share. 

Here is a link to ‘My Voice’. This is a secure, anonymous reporting system for our school community 
to report a safeguarding concern. This will assist our early intervention of support, embed an open 
culture of safeguarding in our school and help us provide better support for anyone who needs it. 

https://form.thesafeguardingcompany.com/2bdf4cf0-826a-4e57-a3b9-ddf8b9aa31cb 
 

PARKING 
 

SCHOOL OFFICE PHONE NUMBER: 
01782 432530 

 
OFFICE EMAIL ADDRESS: 
office@seabridge.set.org 

 
PUPIL ABSENCE EMAIL ADDRESS: 
pupilabsence@seabridge.set.org 

 
WEBSITE 

www.seabridgeprimary.org.uk 
 

PARENTAL CONDUCT: Please can I remind parents about their conduct when on the school 
grounds. 
Please find the link to our policy page where the Parent Code of Conduct can be found. 
Policies | Seabridge Primary School 
 

 

https://form.thesafeguardingcompany.com/2bdf4cf0-826a-4e57-a3b9-ddf8b9aa31cb
mailto:office@seabridge.set.org
mailto:pupilabsence@seabridge.set.org
https://www.seabridgeprimary.org.uk/about-us/policies

